
 

March 8, 2019 

 

 

 

Mr. David L. Reifman 

Commissioner 

Department of Planning and Development 

121 N. LaSalle, Rm 1000 

Chicago, Illinois 60601 

 

 

 

Dear Commissioner: 

 

I am a property owner and taxpayer located within the boundary of the proposed renewal 

of Special Service Area (SSA) #51. 

 

I am in support of the renewal of SSA#51 and I am in support of the Chatham Business 

Association as the Service Provider for the SSA #51. 

 

I believe the programs created in SSA #51 will provide the components needed to 

promote stability and growth within our business district. 

 

 

Property Owner Address _______________________ 

 

PIN #    _______________________ 

 

Phone #              ______________________ 

 

 

Property Owner Signature: ___________________________   


